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SCHOOL-COMMUNITY-HOME RELATIONS

The Governor Wentworth Regional School Board believes that the education of
students is best served through the cooperative efforts of students, parents, staff and
community members. Therefore, the Board is committed to the concept that
meaningful involvement of parents and community members is desirable in public
schooling, and that involvement will vary from one person to the next and from school to
school.

The Board expects all district staff to demonstrate commitment to the involvement of
parents and community members in education.

Adopted: 6/19/06
Reaffirmed: 1/5/09

Governor Wentworth Regional School District Policy

Page 504 of 518 Pages




